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Credit Policy 
For State and Local Safety Organizations 

 
 
Conference members with valid past due balances to NSC of more than 60 days 
past due and with no prior repayment agreement should not have any further 
credit privileges. 
 
Councils not paying their valid past due balances or making satisfactory 
arrangements for such payment, should have their Service Agreement contract 
suspended. 
 
Information as to aging and amounts of valid past due balances should be 
transmitted to the Appraisal Committee for guidance during the normal appraisal 
process. 
 
Our Conference also suggests that consideration be given to having the Service 
Agreement and Appraisal Accreditation dates coincide with the understanding 
that any modifications to the Service Agreement must be made to all Service 
Agreements uniformly and simultaneously. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This position statement reflects the opinions of the National Safety Council but 
not necessarily those of each member organization. 
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